

Environmental Health and Safety Mail Stop 328

Reno, Nevada 89557-0220

(775) 327-5040 FAX: (775) 784-4553

April 25, 2006

Edward H. Hammond The Sunshine Project P.O. Box 41987 Austin, TX 78704

Mr. Hammond:

I am responding to your letter of March 15, 2006, in which you requested minutes from all University of Nevada, Reno (UNR) Institutional Biosafety Committee (IBC) meetings held since May 1, 2003. All approved UNR IBC meeting minutes since the fall of 2001 are available for viewing on the Internet at: <a href="http://www.ehs.unr.edu/Default.aspx?tabid=297">http://www.ehs.unr.edu/Default.aspx?tabid=297</a> (click "Minutes" on top menu bar). In order to comply with your request, I am therefore directing you to this Internet site in lieu of sending hardcopies.

If you have any difficulties accessing the minutes via the URL provided above, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Ren Owens

Chemical Hygiene/Biosafety Officer

 c: Mark Brenner, Vice President for Research William Courchesne, Chair, UNR IBC John Frederick, Provost Steven Oberg, Director, EH&S